FIRST TIME VISITOR EMAIL 

Hey _____________,

 I wanted to drop you a quick note, it was great meeting your family this Sunday at The Road Church.
 I want to express our appreciation to you for taking the time to check us out. We hope that you found the Road to be welcoming, relevant and a fun place to get plugged in and meet other people. The Road Church is a great place where you can encounter God and have a meaningful worship experience. We are a church where you can be yourself with other people who are on a similar journey and grow to become everything God wants you to be.

              By the way, be sure you come back on Sunday as we continue our new teaching series on The Be-Attitudes. Hopefully we’ll see you there.

              I’ll be praying for you this week. Please let me know if there is anything we can do for you.

See you on the Road!

Pastor Tim

PHONE #
